
 
 

 
To: Madison Consolidated Schools Board of Trustees 
 
From:  Tara McKay, Asst. to the Superintendent & Special Programs 
 
Date:  December 6, 2022 
 
Re:  COVID return to school plan 
 

Madison Consolidated Schools Administration is seeking approval of our 
COVID Return to In-Person Instruction Plan. It is required to review the plan 
and post it every 6 months until the Federal funds expire.  Our district plan for 
returning to In-Person Instruction consists of continuing to monitor CDC 
guidelines and following guidance from the local health department. At this time 
we do not have any special modifications to our traditional school plan. We do 
encourage frequent hand washing and social distancing when appropriate. 
Masks continue to be optional.  

 


